
	 	

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Sheikh Fazle Abbas Datoo BA(Hons),Cert. Ed.(DTLLS) 
Resident Alim 
Wessex Shia Ithna Asheri Jamaat               
Al Mahdi Centre,  
Fontley Rd,  
Titchfield,  
PO15 6QR         `                 12th June 2018 
    
Dear Sheikh Fazle Abbas, 
  
I am sorry that I cannot be with you and your community as you celebrate the Eid ul Fitr 
festival on Saturday.  It is a time of great joy for you as you come to the end of the holy 
month of Ramadhan and end your fast.  I send greetings from the congregation at the 
Cathedral, and pray for you and all your community at this time. 
  
It has been a great pleasure for me to see the growing together of our two communities 
over the years I have been in Portsmouth, and I pray that we may keep in touch over the 
coming years.   
  
May God bless you and all those who will be joining you for the festival. 
  
Best wishes, 
  
 
 

 
 


